
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 2:30 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2020-0246
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I own a seasonal cottage in Highlands East and I am very much apposed to EB-2020-0246.
We use our cottage for about 3 months of the year. We are already paying what I consider
high hydro rates From Aug 25,2020 to Feb 24,2021 I have paid to Ontario Hydro 1076.54.
When is enough - enough for the supply of power. My wife and I are retired and love the
cottage, is it the OEB's intention to make owning a vacation property out of reach for retired
people, who live on a fixed income. If Hydro Rates go up 54 per cent this puts a strain on ALL
those families, especially during the last year. I feel it is vacation property owners get very
little for the money spent in taxes and hydro, with no garbage collection, paying school tax,
with no children attending these schools and Hydro that is out for days at a time. We as a
group are paying twice for the use of power, at home and at the cottage. All I ask from OEB
Board is to be reasonable, if they must raise it, surely they do not need to raise it 54 per cent.
Thank You

Name: William Mottershall

Address:

Email: 

Phone: 

 




